
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER

Dear Families,

Another wonderful week of learning as this half term starts to 
draw to a close.

As we continue to build strong links with our partner school SPSL, 
math’s leads have worked together with Carolyn Lindsay, A math's 
specialist at Tower Hamlets, analysing data and looking at 
standards to ensure that every child is challenged.

We have also had more staff trained this week as ELSAs 
(Emotional Literacy Support Assistant) so that we continue to 
provide the emotional needs and support for all of our pupils.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Friday 13th October 2023

Wednesday 18th October-
Individual photos 

Thursday 19th October

Open Morning for Nursery & Reception Parents/Guardians from 9.30am – please 

contact the school to book a place.

Friday 20th October 

Last day of term

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 

Half term

Monday 30th October  

Children return.  

Friday 17th November 

Children In Need - Non uniform day wear PJ’s and school shoes

Monday 13th - Friday 17th November 
Anti-Bullying Week

Thursday 14th December at 2pm 

Christingle at All Saints All Parents and Guardians Welcome!

Wednesday 20th December
last day of term school finishes at 1:30pm

This Week’s Attendance 

1st Place: Y4 97.12
2nd Place: Y6 93.36
3-Place: Reception 92.22

Congratulations to our top 

3 classes our target is 96%
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Elliot 9th Yr1

Pixie 9th Yr3

Talia 9th Yr1

Sky 10th Nursery 

Lexi 10th Yr2

Freddie 11th Yr3

Monroe 13th Nursery 

Richard 13th Nursery 

Tanjim 14th Yr5

Elijah 15th Yr2

Phox 15th Yr5

Archie 18th Yr5

Fahida 20th Yr2

Aryan 24th Yr1

Bonnie 26th Yr5

James 27th Yr4

Kevin 28th Yr6

Daniel 29th Yr4

Rec: Olivia & Alexander 

Y1: Lyna & Franky

Y2: Temitope & Mia 

Y3: Kaiser & Savanna

Y4: Mia & Daniel 

Y5: Isambard & Adeola 

Y6: Sumayyah & Kevin 
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School Individual photos 

All the children will have their photograph taken on 

Wednesday 18th October

I would like to take 
this opportunity to 
send Mrs Khan and 
her family best 
wishes as she goes 
on maternity leave. 
We are looking 
forward to meeting 
the new baby very 
soon.
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